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The Clarksburg District is physically, economically, and culturally tied to West Sacramento and should be represented as such. We
have a small population and will not get the representation we deserve if we are moved into another non-contiguous supervisorial
district. Redistricting is not just about population balancing. It is also about good policy and good representation on the ground. It is
not good policy to create islands of small disconnected populations that would be "backwatered".
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